Minutes
MUSE Board Meeting
Tuesday, February 12, 2013
K-8 Library 4:30pm; Second Tuesday of each month
1. Call to Order- 4:40; present; Pamela Graham, Anna Kvinsland, Sapphire Hale, Melissa Pyorre
2. Approval of minutes from December & January-Pamela D. sick, next month
3. Financial report –Anna ; General Checking $68,534.89 ($24,488.94 in restricted accounts) Endowment: $29,495.93; Total $98,030.82
4. Old Business

Candlelight Inn Tour-2013 dates Thurs. Dec. 12, Mendocino, Friday Dec. 13 Fort Bragg, Saturday, 
Dec. 14 Albion /Little River

Talk to Liz Peterson ASAP about posting dates

Drum up some enthusiasm in FB- ask some shops to stay open, possible discounts or coupons at restaurants nearby- VCanto, Mendo Bistro, The restaurant?

5. Current/Future Business

· School people will come in March or April to vet. Jan/Feb. is too soon in general for them to know about funding for following year.

· Discuss schools commitment to the “Bringing Back Instrumental Music to our Schools” campaign- MUSE committed to $20,000 for 2013/2014 school year to get program started. Per Jason, the schools finance committee has shown some interest and there is now potential to hire a .2 teacher at $24,000 to teach one or two periods of band at the high school, as well as potentially starting up some individual or group lessons after school at the K-8.

· Afternoon with Julian Pollack- Concert in Preston Hall-A benefit for MUSE and The Mendocino Music Festival Saturday, March 9; MUSE is providing 300 pieces of “sweets” and coffee; a few volunteers to take/sell tickets and help in the kitchen. Possibly Interact students in kitchen and a couple board members at door for tickets. So far for desserts: Shanti, Sapphire, Connie (LRI), Pamela G.
6. New Business/Projects

· Honoree Dinner-Sapphire will chair: potential date is Thurs., May 9th, 2013; Shanti –dessert auction; Melissa-silent auction; invitations-TBD Contact Honorees-Melissa; Entertainment; Sapphire; Possible Theme: TBD, possibly French; Pamela G- wine donations/order from Melissa (LRI) extra; Decorating committee-TBD
· Compile a centrally located mailing list for MUSE (we have several incomplete ones in various locations)-Anna has started
· MUSE board members should make a monetary donation to MUSE each year
· Big Fun Fair: Melissa will chair/Saturday, June 15th?
Meeting adjourned at 5:30.

 Next meeting is Tuesday, March 12th, 2012 at 4:30 in the Library@ K-8 School

Minutes submitted by Melissa Pyorre

